Steven Seee

From: Sharon Morgan <mylildoxie@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 6:33 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@rilegislature.gov
Subject: H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

Upon learning about the proposed bill, | felt compelled to express my support for the skilled and qualified
aestheticians who provide essential skincare services, including those I receive. For over 15 years, I've relied on Mary
Pelozzi for a range of treatments that have significantly boosted my confidence and, in turn, improved my quality of
life. 1 am not willing to switch to a new provider when | have complete trust in Mary's expertise and judgment.

This bill seems entirely unreasonable to me, as it could potentially force hundreds of practitioners out of business
and push clients into an already overburdened healthcare system for cosmetic needs. | urge you to reject this bill
and focus on issues that truly require attention and action in today's world. There are certainly more pressing
matters that deserve our collective effort.

Respectfully,

Sharon Morgan

10 Mockingbird Ln
Westerly, Rl 02891
860-460-3484



